ADVERT
The Head Teacher and Governors at Mendell Primary School are seeking to
appoint a full time classroom teacher to cover a Maternity Leave starting
September 2023. It is anticipated this position will be needed for the full
academic year.
Please see attached M23.
If you are interested in this position please complete a job application form and
submit a letter of application outlining how you meet the criteria on the M23.
This letter should be no longer than 2 sides of A4.

Closing date: 4pm Monday 15th May.

Interviews will take place the morning of Friday 19th May.



